Education Excellence-March 30, 2023

Update on the Seal of Civic Readiness-

e 23 graduating seniors who potentially qualify for the Seal this year.

e Counselors are reviewing students’ activities against the rubric and will then
meet with students to discuss next steps.

e The BU Center for Civic Engagement has partnered with us to develop a student
publication created by our middle school and high school students as a part of
the Seal of Civic Readiness initiative.

Port Dickinson

PLC Development has continued at all grade levels, assessments to go with essential
standards that have been identified is being developed

Classroom teachers have identified data to inform small group instruction.

Math Station work continues.

PD Student Support Team meets regularly to discuss chronic attendance issues and
create action plans.

Field trips and assemblies are being planned for this school year.

Chenango Bridge

PLC Development: Team agendas are used for all CB meeting times; Essential Standards
are established for Math/Ela for all Grade levels.

Professional development: Grade level Math Data work to look through AIMS web data
to develop successes and next steps for station work.

Attendance committee meets every week.

Mindful Mondays and Focused Fridays have continued during the school year.

A family attendance flyer has been approved and will go home to PK-5 families.

Middle School

Counselor minute meetings/Lunch groups

Principal Advisory Council all grade levels represented.

Review of 3-week grades is ongoing.

Math PLC design common math curriculum, common assessments, analyze data
patterns.

ELA BOCES training

High School

Celebrations-decrease in failures for grade level cohorts from 21-22 to 22-23

Data focused conversations with collaborative teams with PLC 4 question focus

High School wellness day on May 25 to focus on stress management and mental health
for students and staff.

PLC is rooted in the 4 essential questions.

110 students with perfect attendance



